
 

 

 

 

 

Our ref:  46577 
Contact officer: Annette Weier 
Contact phone: (03) 9290 6911 
 
27 September 2011 
 
 
Ms Jane van Beelen 
Executive Director Regulatory Affairs 
Strategy and Corporate Services 
Level 13, 400 George Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
By email:  jane.vanbeelen@team.telstra.com  

tracy.thomas@team.telstra.com 
iain.little@team.telstra.com 

 amelia.moore@team.telstra.com 
 
Dear Ms van Beelen 

Re: Exemptions variation inquiry – Request for extension of submission deadline 

On 23 September 2011, you wrote to the ACCC requesting a two week extension to the 
deadline for Telstra’s submission to the issues paper for the ACCC’s inquiry into varying the 
exemption provisions in the final access determinations (FADs) for the WLR, LCS and PSTN 
OA services. I am responding to that letter on Michael Cosgrave’s behalf. 

The ACCC agrees to Telstra’s request for an extension. We have decided to extend the due 
date for submissions to the issues paper to 14 October 2011 for all parties and will notify 
other parties accordingly, including via the ACCC website.  

If you have any queries, please contact Annette Weier on (03) 9290 6911. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Robert Wright 
General Manager 
Access Operations and Pricing Branch, Communications Group 
 


